
 

 

13 December 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
As you will be aware, reading for pleasure is incredibly important for everyone. It keeps us mentally healthy, 
improves our vocabularies and helps us to be empathetic.  
 
At Soham Village College, we plan a range of activities and opportunities for our students to encounter 
different types of books. This includes work undertaken by the English faculty, early morning reading activities 
during tutor time and, crucially, the excellent work of Mrs Webb (our school librarian) to set up book-themed 
activity days and our first ever SVC Book Awards.  
 
We are always seeking to provide a wide range of books in the library that will engage all of our students, no 
matter their interests. Therefore, Mrs Webb has put together a wish list of books that we would love to add to 
our collection. If you have any of these books at home and would be happy to donate them, we would be very 
grateful. You can find the wish list here: My Wishlist | LoveReading4Kids 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Julie MacIntyre  
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/wishlists/d7b70ca58c6bacd6d0197174992d240d

